
From: Dietz, Sidney
Sent: 3/18/2011 6:53:31 PM
To: 'marzia.zafar@cpuc.ca.gov' (marzia.zafar@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: 92% — not quite.

I got the fuller story on this percentage of documentation - the real number is way lower. I'll call you and tell you 
about it Mon.

Do I seem terse? Blame the thumb keyboard.

SB GT&S 0303136
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